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February 6, 2006

Philip E. Austin, Ph.D.

President

University of Connecticut

352 Mansfield Road, U-48
Office of the President

Storrs, Connecticut 06269-2048

Dear President Austin:

At its February 2006 meeting, the Commission on Accreditation (COA) reviewed
the self-study, the Accreditation Review Brief, and the program's response to the
Brief as the reaffirmation application for the master's social work program. The
COA voted to reaffirm the program’s accreditation for eight years, ending
October 2013. This next reaffirmation date reflects the postponement you
received in February 2003.

Procedures regarding the process of reaffirmation are included with this letter.
Please be in touch with Dr. Karen Joseph Robards, Accreditation Specialist |
in the Office of Social Work Accreditation and Educational Excellence, if there
are any questions about this letter or the procedures and actions of the
Commission on Accreditation.

Sincerely:

o —

Stéphen Holloway, Ph.D. air
Commission on Accredit&tion

SHIkjr

CC: Kay W. Davidson, D.S.W., Dean
School of Social Work

Enclosures:  Procedures for Reaffirmation



